[bookmark: _GoBack]Call for Proposals for 3rd Annual Conference 

What’s Working with ELLs in Texas: Success Stories from the Field 

to be held Thursday, January 25, 2018 
at the Norris Conference Center in Fort Worth, TX

We are looking for teachers, administrators, directors, coordinators and specialists who are successfully meeting the needs of English learners to share their success stories next January in Fort Worth. If you know of educators or leaders who have been highly successful with their ELLs – and who might be willing to share their success story at our conference - please forward this Call for Proposals to them. 

	


If you are willing to share your ELL success story with us, please complete the sections below and email it to us by May 15, 2017. 


Please complete all areas below. (Each form field will expand as you type.)

[bookmark: _30j0zll][bookmark: gjdgxs][bookmark: Text1][bookmark: 1fob9te][bookmark: Text2]Name:      			Position:      

[bookmark: 3znysh7][bookmark: Text3][bookmark: 2et92p0][bookmark: Text4]School:      			District:      

[bookmark: tyjcwt][bookmark: Text5]Your Email:      

[bookmark: 3dy6vkm][bookmark: Text6]Phone:      


~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~


[bookmark: Text7]Recommending Supervisor or Individual authorizing you to represent your district:      
[bookmark: kix.9m586sbjajmp]    
Supervisor Signature: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

[bookmark: Text8]Supervisor Email:      



~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~   ~~~




[bookmark: 1t3h5sf][bookmark: Text9]Title of Session:           

[bookmark: 4d34og8][bookmark: Text10]Program Description (100 words or less, as your session would appear in a program):           

Session Proposal: Please respond to each of the following questions in 150 words or less:
· What success did your ELLs experience? Your success story with ELLs (quantifiable and/or anecdotal)?
[bookmark: Text11]     


· What specific actions did you take that lead to success?
[bookmark: Text12]     


· How will participants be able to replicate your success?
[bookmark: Text13]     












After completing the section above, save your completed form on your computer, then email your proposal by May 15, 2017 to:

michelle@johnseidlitz.com

If accepted, one presenter per presentation will receive a free registration. Seidlitz Education will not reimburse travel expenses. 
